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gopy of a letter, dated 20%h Juns, 1912, received from MessYs.
Riohard Irvin & Sons Ld., Peterhesad.

Dear 8irs,
The Directors Meeting of the London & Peterhead

gteam Fishing Co.,hLd., was held yesterday. The Directorsa
deaided not to continue the clagsification at Lloyd's of the
gompany's Drifters. Thanking you for your patience in this

matter.

Yours falthfully,
For R.Ir¥in & Sons Ld.
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